

GRAMMAR SCHOOL ROAD LATCHFORD, WARRINGTON WA4 1JL

01925 636414

01925 417468

INFO@BOTELER.ORG.UK

WWW.BOTELER.ORG.UK @







School Photographs - Thursday 22nd September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 22nd September 2022 we have John Hunt Photography in school to carry out school photographs for Year 7 and 11. We will also have photographs taken of our in-year admissions and any student who does not yet have a school photograph.

This year, we will again be arranging for students to have individual photographs as well as a full year group photograph. We can arrange for a sibling photographs upon request. Following the day, you will be provided with information on how to order the photographs directly from John Hunt Photography.

Please can I ask for your support in ensuring that students are in full school uniform, conforming to our usual high standards on the day. If you do not want your child to have their individual photograph taken or to be included in the year group photograph, please contact your child's Head of Year before the day.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to seeing the photographs of our wonderful students.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Leonard

<u>Assistant Headteacher</u>
<u>ileonard@boteler.org.uk</u>





THE CHALLENGE ACADEMY TRUST C/O BRIDGEWATER HIGH SCHOOL, BROOMFIELDS ROAD, WARRINGTON, WA4 3AE . COMPANY#: 10689247 . VAT#: 296154966



















